
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

BELVIDERE TOWNSHIP 
PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 3, 2024 
6:00 P.M. 

The Planning Commission of Belvidere Township will conduct meeting on Tuesday, 
December 3, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. The purpose of the meeting will be to consider any business that 
may come before the Planning Commission and to hold a public hearing on a request to consider 
a special land use permit submitted by Horvath Towers VI, LLC to operate a new wireless 
communication tower on property in the Township as follows: 

4495 W. Church Rd, Six Lakes, MI 48886 

Parcel No. 001-032-003-00 

The Township will receive written comments concerning the application at the Township 
Hall, 107 Vesta Street, Six Lakes, Ml 48886. Comments must be received by the Township prior 
to the start of the public hearing. 

A complete copy of the application is available for inspection at the Township Hall, 107 Vesta 
Street, Six Lakes, MI 48886 and may be examined during the Township's regular business hours. 

This notice is posted in compliance with PA 267 of 1976 as amended (Open Meetings Act) 
and the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and published in compliance with the 
Michigan Zoning Enabling Act, 2006 P.A. 110. 

Dated:  iV0 V JoZ c1204;24 Judy Spring 
Township Clerk 
P0 Box 144 
Six Lakes, MI 48886 
(989) 365-3783 

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary 
aids or services who are planning to attend the 

hearing should notify Judy Spring, Township 
Clerk, at 989-560-7278 within a reasonable 

time in advance of the date of the hearing. 
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